Mineola Middle School

Board of Trustees Report September - 2013

- Current Enrollment 353
- Parent comments of the new drop-off/pick-up procedures have been positive.
- The roofing project is near completion and has really beautified the school.
- The new parking lot looks great and will accommodate a large number of people for future school events.
- "Meet the Teacher" night on August 22nd was a success.
- Remind 101 has been implemented successfully at MMS
- Our 6th grade team had a successful "fish" camp for 6th graders the 1st day of school.
- Our cross country team has participated in 2 meets thus far in preparation for the district meet in Canton on 10-21-13. Judi Harris is the coach.
- Our volleyball team has a 1-1 record through 2 games in district.
 They swept Athens and lost to Van. The girls play Mabank next
 Monday 9-16-13 in Mineola. They are coached by Laura Dennis and
 Haley Stanley.
- The football team will play their 1st game Thursday 9-12-13 vs.
 Winnsboro here in Mineola. Jeff Tittle, Bill Self, John Vandover and Ryan Steadman are the MMS football coaches.
- FCA is in full swing with Friday morning meetings. They also do skits for the students during lunch on Wednesdays. Susan Witt, Lisa Miller and Randy Munoz are sponsors.
- Builders club had their 1st official meeting here on Tuesday 9-10-13.
 Lorrie Drennon is the sponsor.
- UIL sign-ups have begun here on campus. UIL is led by Jana Nance.
- Randy Munoz is heading up the new Robotics team from the middle school.

• We have added an advanced science class at each grade level as well as increased the number of math solution and read 180 classes to better serve student needs.